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Comments: Public Comment from me

 

I believe that this proposal is very bad way to increase your funding. There is no reason to make people pay for

additional money for these 19 &amp;quot;special&amp;quot; trailheads. This is clearly a blatant way to extort

from the US citizens. There are no services inside the Wilderness area, ie.,garbage cans, clean restrooms, clean

water spigots. 

 

 

I disapprove and oppose this proposed this new fee. It is just wrong.

 

 

Sharon Bertsch

78089 High Prairie Road

Oakridge, OR 97463

 


